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    COMMUNITY BRIDGE  CLUB 

B        B A T E A U   B A Y    

It’s that once a year date when 
Tigers have a special booking, and 
we can’t hold our regular Friday 
bridge session.  
 
The last week in November…….  

Bridge will be on 

Wednesday 29th and 

Thursday 30th November 

*not on Friday  

1st December*

 
 

 
Lyndall Hall …        2nd November
Georgina Tearne …     6th November 
Helen Hallet …         7th November 
Ron Moran …       10th November 
Rhonda Nix …       10th November 
John Swaine …       12th November 
Rose Viglione …       15th November 
David Howells …       19th November 
Marg Brett …       20th November 
Merlyn Morris …       21st November 
Nancy Asquith …      30th November 

 

The CCLC Bridge Club ran their 
successful Congress in September. 
Well done to Carol Parker, Sharon 
Versteege, Rhonda Innes and 
Rhonda Nix, placed 7th in the Teams. 
 
Our many travellers were out in force 
again for the Tomaree Congress, and 
special mention to  Virginia Dressler 
and Ian McKinnon placed 3rd in the 
Open Pairs.  
 
Then down to the Southern 
Highlands Bridge Club where Sharon 
and Carol teamed up with Elaine and 
Peter Hume. Yes, winners are 
grinners and recipients of money and 
wine. Well done! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bridge over 

 
Christmas Day this year is on a 
Monday,  so we will be playing bridge 
right through December and January 
without a break. 
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Christmas Party

Christmas Lunch

Unfortunately,  these are again due. Last 
year the ABF put up their fees and this year 
the NSWBA have also had a substantial fee 
rise (the first time in many, many years).  
 
The cost for Home Club Members is now 
$50, and an alternate member is $10. 
Renewal Notices will be issued mid-
November.  
 
Can you please check your details on the 
renewal notice to make sure our records 
are up to date. You can pay by cash or 
cheque at the club, or pay by direct 
deposit.  
 
Our bank details are: 
Community Bridge Club Bateau Bay 
BSB: 637 000 
Account No: 7191 34092 
 
Also, a reminder that you can purchase 
your Game Vouchers by direct deposit. 
Simply make sure you put your name, and 
an ABF number helps as well. Please use 
the Osko payment method, and just make 
sure you “confirm” your transaction. 
 

at “Tigers”
Just a reminder: The Entrance Leagues 
Club has lots of good shows 
throughout the year.  
 
Below is the notice of their FREE 
monthly Cabaret Show. Check it out! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


